
thank you letter 5.txt
Feladó: "Prof. R. H. Singh" <rh_singh2001@yahoo.com>
Címzett: "Garuda Trade Kft." <garuda@garuda.hu>
Tárgy: Greetings from India
Dátum: 2007. október 2. 18:08

Dear Mr. Riesz

I reached Varanasi safely yesterday. I thank you for
all the help extended to me during my stay in
Budapest. The conference was really a grand success
and gave us a real glimpse of the massive activities
progressing in Europe in the field of study and
practice of Ayurveda. Your commitment to its cause is
praise worthy. I congratulate you for organizing such
a successful event.

With warm personal regards
Prof. Ram Harsh Singh
Professor Emeritus, Ayurveda
Banaras Hindu University
Varanasi, India
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